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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 6:24 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update! The Final Denver 2016 Showrooms are Online! *  *

 

 
 

 The Final Denver Show 2016 Showrooms are Online! 
 

The Newest Denver 2016 Showrooms are open and stocked with many new 

mineral specimens from the show! The Lockhart Mineral Collection is also 

reintroduced with new specimens added to the offering! This will be the final 

update for the Denver Show and we now move on to exciting specimens from 

the just concluded Tucson 2017 Mineral Show! Enjoy the new update and stay 

tuned for more coming next week. Hundreds of new specimens are on the way!  

 

Beautiful Specimens from the Denver Show! 

All Offers are Welcome! 

Layaway Options are Available for Every Purchase! 

 

Denver 2016 Showroom #7 
Denver 2016 Showroom #8 
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Denver 2016 Showroom #1 

Denver 2016 Showroom #2 

 

Denver 2016 Showroom #3 

 Denver 2016 Showroom #4  

Denver 2016 Showroom #5 

Denver 2015 Showroom #6 
  

* Thanks Again for Making Us Your Choice for Fine Minerals * 
  

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

 

The Tucson 2017 Showrooms Will Open Next Week!   

  

 * Exciting new specimens from the show * 

 

Watch for update notices announcing new showrooms and auctions! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

  
 

 

The Mineral Gallery, PO Box 91448, Mobile, AL 36691 

SafeUnsubscribe™ dbarthelmy@webmineral.com 
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Sent by kward@themineralgallery.com in collaboration with 
 

 

Try it free today 

  

 

  

 


